
Hornets Take The Field
Hornets head to Inverell for the annual Clontarf North West Regional Touch Carnival
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The Irrawang Hornets have 
been flying absolutely high to 
start 2025. The boys 
commenced their year with a 
regional camp out to Inverell 
to compete in a regional touch 
carnival hosted by the Inverell 
Academy.

The trip was broken up over 
three days and two nights, 
with the first night spent at 
the North West NSW regional 
office, where the boys had a 
ball. The next morning, the 
boys linked up with the Oxley 
Academy, where we were 
treated to a basketball 
training session followed by a 
hot breakfast cooked by the 
Oxley staff. Later that day, we 
were fortunate enough to 
accompany the Oxley Bulls to 
some local swimming holes 
on the way to Inverell.

The following day, the boys 
had the chance to get on the 
touch field and play against 
other academies attending the 
touch carnival. It was great to 
see so much Clontarf spirit 
displayed across all the 
games.

A massive shoutout and 
praise to both the Oxley and 
Inverell Academies for being 
so accommodating and 
hosting us during this camp. 
We are already looking 
forward to heading back for 
next year?s touch camp.
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